
  

               

 

           

 

 

 

 

 

         

       3/31-4/4           Insects Unit       

                 7-11           Police Unit 

     14        PAYMENT #9 DUE 

        14-17               Easter Unit 

        17  Easter celebrated at school 

       18  Good Friday – SCHOOL CLOSED 

        21-25  Go Green/Earth Unit 

        22  Happy Earth Day 

        23  Cap & Gown Pictures for GRADUATING PRE K STUDENTS 

        23 & 24  Spring Pictures for ALL students 

                 28-5/2  Reptiles & Amphibians Unit 

    

                 Learning Tree T-shirt days:  4, 10, 18 and 24 

 

Looking Ahead…    May 5-9 Teacher Appreciation Week 

         Payment #10 Due: May 12th  

           May 26th - School Closed for Memorial Day 

           May 30th – Pre K Promotion Ceremony 

         

 

We will have some Easter fun at school on Thursday, April 17th. The students will do some cute 
Easter crafts, read some Easter stories and have a special snack. We will be posting sign-ups for 
oreos and applesauce in the foyer at the end of March, so please make sure to sign up if you’d like 
to donate. 
 

Pre K (Funky Foxes & Excellent Eagles) will be taking “Cap and Gown” Graduation pictures on 

Wednesday, April 23rd. Please note that the Pre K students will also be taking their Spring 

Pictures the same day. Unfortunately, the company that we use does not have a physical 

studio, so there will be NO make-up sessions for students who are absent. We will send out 

more info soon! 



Spring Pictures will be available for ALL students on April 23rd & 24th. You will receive a 

separate email with your child’s actual picture date. We will post backdrop information and 

reminders in the foyer soon! Unfortunately, the company that we use does not have a physical 

studio, so there will be NO make-up sessions for students who are absent.  

 

 

Reminders: 
 

Even though Spring is here, it can still get chilly in the backyard. Please remember to keep a 

jacket at school for your child to use on cooler days. Label everything!!! 

 

Please remember that students must be clocked in and out of school each day. If you are 

having issues with your fingerprint working on the scanner, let the office know and we can re-

scan you using a pin number. If the computer is not working, you can use the paper sign in. 

Please remember that you must enter your drop off and pick up time and use your full 

signature to sign in and out.  

 

As a reminder, there is NO parking along the East wall with the greenery. Additionally, there are 

only 3 spaces along the sidewalk next to the school that are available for parking. The last section 

that is directly in front of the handicapped spot is NOT a parking space. Please refrain from parking 

there. If you are dropping off at the peak times in the morning, please try to exit the parking lot as 

soon as possible to free up spaces for other families that are trying to park. Please also remember 

to follow the arrows painted on the parking lot when entering and exiting the building. Always, 

always, always exit the parking lot slowly and cautiously. We know it can be difficult to see when 

exiting, especially when cars are parked on both sides of the street. So please do your part and 

edge out slowly before you turn. We have had a few near accidents and want everyone to be safe. 

We appreciate your help with this! 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 


